
ABO Wind Canada invites you to attend one of our 
upcoming information sessions in Creignish!

The ABO Wind Canada team will be hosting two 
information sessions to discuss important 2024 updates 
for the proposed Rhodena Wind Project (Inverness 
County):

	 Wednesday, April 17, 2024
	 Afternoon drop-in session: 2pm - 4:30pm 
 	 Evening drop-in session: 6pm - 8:30pm
	 Creignish Recreation Centre, 2123 Route 19, Creignish

Refreshments will be served

Visit www.rhodenawind.ca for updated 
Project information and contact details 
for our team. We look forward to 
hearing your feedback on our updated 
Project layout and answering any 
questions you may have.
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